
MINISTRY FOR PRIMARY INDUSTRIES’
AFFORESTATION GRANT SCHEME CELEBRATION EVENT

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE

Thursday 10 November 1.45pm 
Canterbury A&P Show 
MPI marquee, Dairy Row next to the Village Green 
Canterbury Agricultural Park
The Associate Minister for Primary Industries, the Hon Jo Goodhew and Director-General, Martyn 
Dunne invite you to join them to celebrate the achievements of the Afforestation Grant Scheme and 
welcome the 2016 funding results.

This event will give you the chance to hear directly from Minister Goodhew about the Afforestation 
Grant Scheme and how it contributes to New Zealand’s environment.

If you would like to attend please RSVP by Monday 7 November to anna.gordon@mpi.govt.nz  
or telephone 04 894 0246.

 
We look forward to seeing you at the Show.

GROWING AND PROTECTING
new zealand


